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The organizers of NQC, the National Quartet Convention, have announced a brand new concert
event to take place in Louisville, KY. NQC SPRING BREAK will bring together Christian music’s
finest for two exciting days and three memorable concerts. Make your plans now for Thursday,
March 27, 2014 and Friday, March 28, 2014 at Southeast Christian Church. Tickets are now
available online at www.nqconline.com .

“We are excited to begin a new partnership with Southeast Christian Church to keep this great
gospel music in Louisville, KY,” said Clarke Beasley, Executive Vice President of NQC. “We’ve
assembled some of the best talent in the industry and are looking forward to a wonderful time!”

      Featured performers for the two-day event include Jason Crabb, Kingdom Heirs, the
Collingsworth Family, Booth Brothers, Mark Trammell Quartet, Legacy 5, Greater Vision, Dailey
& Vincent, Gene McDonald and the Sneed Family. A full artist schedule and lineup is available
online. 

The 2014 NQC moves from Louisville to the city of Pigeon Forge, TN, and will take place at the
Leconte Center during the week of September 21-27. Complete information about the 2014
event, as well as a complete schedule of activities may be obtained by visiting www.nqconline.
com . 
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